3/23/20
Dear Archway Glendale Families,
Today is the First Day of Remote Learning for Archway Glendale Students!

REMOTE STUDENT STUDY PACKETS: If you have not received the link to the Remote Student Packets, here it
is: Archway Glendale Remote Student Study Packets
You will need the password: ACG!2020 to log in.

As the packets were being uploaded and copied, we realized how much work our Archway Glendale teachers put
into them. We have such a great faculty that cares about the students and wants them to learn and grow, even at
home! Mr. Kersting says family first and because of that, homework next week will be scaled down quite a bit. If your
student wants more work, please check teacher newsletters for enrichment ideas and activities. Again, packets will
be available no later than Saturday morning at 10 am. Please send the office an email if you want to pick up a hard

copy.

APRIL PAYMENTS: Kindergarten Tuition and Homework and Enrichment Club payments have been suspended for
April. Refunds are still being discussed and as soon as a decision is made, it will be communicated to families.

REPORT CARDS: All 3rd quarter report cards have been sent. There were several glitches, and the remaining report
cards were sent this morning. Please email the office if you still have not received one for your student.

FACEBOOK: If you have not seen the Archway Glendale Facebook page, please check it out today. We will use
Facebook to stay in touch with our Archway Glendale community during this time! Today's post includes pictures of
Archway Glendale students on their first day of remote learning. You can also view a video of Mr. Kersting doing the
Pledge of Allegiance today at 7:40. Stay tuned for other special videos throughout the next few weeks.

We are praying for our families to stay safe and enjoy this time together!
Sincerely,

Jack Kersting
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